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12th May 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Etheldreda House - Senior Tutor  
 
I am writing to let you know that from the start of next half term Mr Newsome will be taking over 
temporary maternity cover as Senior Tutor for Etheldreda House.   
 
Myself and Mr Newsome are already working closely as he familiarises himself with our House and 
all Etheldreda students.   
 
Please share this news with your child so they can welcome Mr Newsome to our House next term.   
 
If you, or your child, has any questions, then please do get in touch: 
etheldredahouse@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Jason Coe  
Assistant Principal  
Head of Etheldreda House  
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